
 

 

    Date: Friday 16th December 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

After Christmas, the PE department are offering year 11 the opportunity to revise for 

their up and coming GCSE exams in National Curricular PE lessons. 

 

If your son/daughter would prefer to be physically active during this time they 

should continue to bring Emmbrook PE kit and practical options will be provided. The 

practical options offered however will depend on the teaching spaces available in PE 

at the time.  

 

If your son/daughter wishes to revise during their PE lesson, they must do so in the 

allocated PE teaching space. They will not be permitted to leave PE to go to a 

classroom or to visit another teacher. This means that they must come fully 

prepared with revision to their PE lesson. 

 

If you have any questions regarding year 11 National Curricular PE lessons, please 

email me via hmatthews@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk.  

 

Thank you in advance for your anticpated support and for relaying our PE 

expectations.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

H. Matthews  

(Head of PE) 

 
 


